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NOTICE:  
MOTOR FUEL TAX INCREASE  

 
 

Motor Fuel Tax Increased to Thirty-Three Cents (33¢) Per Gallon  
Effective July 1, 2015 

 

The 2014 session of the Rhode Island General Assembly amended Rhode Island General Laws 
Section 31-36-7 to include a provision beginning July 1, 2015, to adjust the motor fuel tax every 
other year based on the “Consumer Price Index for all Urban Consumers.” 
 
 
Effective July 1, 2015 the motor fuel tax will be increased one cent (1¢) per gallon from the 
current thirty-two cents (32¢) per gallon to thirty-three cents (33¢) per gallon. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Theriza Iafrate in the Excise Tax 
section by e-mail at theriza.iafrate@tax.ri.gov or by telephone at (401) 574-8934.  
   
        
 
April 2015          David Sullivan 
Notice 2015-02        Tax Administrator 
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